
  

 

 

1st May 2018 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

BUSY BEARS PRICE INCREASE 

 

Due to rising costs, we are increasing Busy Bears prices from Monday 4th June.  This is the first 

price increase since September 2014.  See reverse of this letter for all costs.  

 

The hourly rate will now be £3.50 and £2.50 for Siblings with the first half hour charged at £2.00 

and £1.50 respectively.   

 

The daily rate for holiday clubs will be capped after 7 hours at £25.00 and £20.00 for siblings. 

 

Thank you for your continued support. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Mrs E. Lane 

Headteacher 

Northwick Park Primary and 

Nursery Academy 
Company No. 9154404 

 

Third Avenue, Canvey Island, Essex. SS8 9SU 

Telephone: ( 01268 ) 684554  

admin@northwickpark.essex.sch.uk 

 

Headteacher:  Emma Lane 

mailto:admin@northwickpark.essex.sch.uk

